
 
 

MUNICIPALITY OF THAMES CENTRE 
 
REPORT NO.  LSAC-003-23 
 
TO:   Local School Advisory Committee 
FROM:  Interim Clerk 
MEETING DATE: December 14, 2023 

SUBJECT: “My Big Yellow Bus” – Delegation Request Update 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Report No. LSAC-003-23 be received for information. 
 
BACKGROUND & COMMENTS: 
 
The purpose of this Report is to provide an update to the committee on its request for staff 
to contact a representative from My Big Yellow Bus to appear as a delegation to discuss 
driver concerns.  
 
At the Local School Advisory Committee meeting held on Wednesday, October 25, 2023, 
the following resolution was passed:  
 
“THAT staff be directed to contact a representative from the Southwestern Ontario 
Student Transportation Services (“mybigyellowbus.ca”) to see if they can appear as 
a delegation at an upcoming meeting of the Local School Advisory Committee to 
discuss driver concerns.” 
 
On October 26, 2023, municipal staff reached out to Ryan Readings, Chief Administrative 
Officer for Southwestern Ontario Student Transportation Services. Attached to this report is 
staff’s email to Mr. Readings, as well as his response which was received on October 30, 
2023. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 
Southwestern Ontario Student Transportation Services (“My Big Yellow Bus”)  

- Correspondence, dated October 30, 2023. 
 
 
 
Prepared by: S. Henshaw, Interim Clerk 
 
Reviewed by: D. Barrick, Chief Administrative Officer 


